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Supporting MacMillan
At this time of the year, we would usually

be holding an event to support Macmillan

Cancer Support. Unfortunately, that is not

possible at the moment, so we have come

up with a different idea.

We are offering a freshly baked scone with

clotted cream and jam for just £1, with all

proceeds going to the charity.

Simply pay £1 on ParentPay by Wednesday

23rd September and your child will bring

home the scone on Friday 25th September

which is the date of Macmillan’s “World’s

Biggest Coffee Morning”.

We hope you will help us to support the

work of this wonderful charity.
Harvest Liturgy
Our Harvest Liturgy will take place on

Friday 9th October. More details will

follow, including two charities we would

like to support and how we hope to

invite parents and carers to join us at

our Liturgy through the magic of

technology! Watch this space!

Class Dojo
Going forward, Class Dojo will become

the main way that the school

communicates with parents. Most

parents are signed up, but if you have

not yet connected with your class,

please do so as soon as possible. We

will also be using Class Dojo to send

out home learning should pupils need

to self-isolate, so it is important that

you connect. See your child’s class

teacher for details.



Chaplaincy Team
Our six new Chaplains met for the first

time today. They will be supported

throughout the year by Mrs Beer to help

their peers to grow in their faith. The

Chaplains are easily recognised by their

silver cross badges. We are very proud of

the children who put themselves forward

for this role.
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“Have the same concern for everyone. Do not be proud, but accept 

humble duties.  Do not think of yourselves as wise..”

Romans 12:16

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Friday 25th

September

Scones for 

MacMillan 

Friday 9th

October
Harvest Liturgy

Friday 16th

October

School closes for 

half term

19th – 23rd

October
Half term holiday

Monday 26th

October
School opens

Year 1 Toby P

Year 2 Ines S

Year 3 Mary W

Year 4 Sam S

Year 5 Taylor G

Year 6 Daria W

School Council
Mrs Liddle has chaired the first School

Council meeting of the year! The

councillors discussed how they could

improve the outdoor school environment.

The children came up with lots of great

ideas and we will be looking to put some

of them in place in the coming weeks.


